
On Tuesday 28th February Southborough School’s 

Years 5 and 6 rugby teams played a tournament at 

Old Beccs RFC.  

Southborough had 2 teams entered into the 

tournament. It was a massive tournament and there 

were 40 teams altogether.We were all very nervous 

but very excited at the same time.  

The Year 5 team played amazingly well together 

and made fantastic progress, improving greatly with 

every game. They scored numerous tries and their 

tagging was brilliant. They only lost 1 game in the 

whole tournament. 

Huge congratulations: Max L, Reggie B, Musa C, 

Jacob C, Daniel J, Lily M, Natarlia M, Jessica O and 

Jessica D. 

The year 6 team came runners up in their group 

and played in the Cup Competition in the afternoon. 

The standard of rugby was incredibly high and the 

team played really well together scoring some 

amazing tries. The team finished 4th overall. 

Well done: JJW , Frederick J, Freddie M, Ben J, 

Jack R, Aaron W, Zac A, Ayana H, Dailah D and 

Josephine A. 

Mr Fotheringham was incredibly proud of both 

teams and impressed with how well you played as a 

team and how you encouraged and supported each 

other in every single game. 

Well done Southborough!! 

 



 


